
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Our Ref: PQ 21906/22 
 
25th May 2022 
  

Deputy David Cullinane 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy Cullinane 

 

I refer to your recent PQ which has been forwarded to me for attention.  

 

PQ: To ask the Minister for Health the total amount charged for parking at Children’s 

Health Ireland locations in 2018, 2019, 2020 and 2021; the total revenue generated by 

parking charges; the net revenue generated for the hospital by parking charges; and if 

he will make a statement on the matter. 

 

Childrens Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 

 

I have followed up with CHI and set out here-under the information that you require. 

 

 
The income as noted above is related to CHI at Crumlin only, CHI does not generate any car 
parking income from Temple Street, Tallaght or Connolly sites. 
 

I trust this will be of assistance to you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

_____________________  

Joe Gannon 

Chief Operations Officer 

Email: joe.gannon@nchg.ie  
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